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Dear Parents and Carers,                                      Monday 7th November 2022 
  

 
Thank you again to all the parents and staff who helped make the fireworks 

event so amazing on Saturday evening, and thankfully the rain held off just 
enough for us to have a wonderful time. This week we will be marking Armistice 

Day on Friday with a minute silence at 11am on 11th November and we will be 
selling poppies in the top playground each morning.  

 

  
Our collective worship this week from the Bible is Job 19:23-27 and our 

school value of Friendship and UNICEF Rights of the Child, children’s rights 
to setting up or joining groups. 

 
  

Next week we have parents evening on Tuesday and Thursday, so please look 
out for the sign-up sheet. I look forward to showing you around the library.  

  
Have a good week.  

 
Best wishes, 
 

Fran Sorapure  

 

Mrs Frances Sorapure  
 

Head of School 
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